
Foundation Stage  

Flyer 

 

 

“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

At home you could... 
 Contribute to the children’s ‘Home School Diaries’ by commenting on things that your child has been doing at home.  We 

all love to see what your child enjoys doing out of school.  

 

 Share as many stories as you can with your child, traditional tales such as the 3 Little Pigs, Goldilocks and the 3 Bears as 

well as stories such as the Gruffalo and the Hungry Caterpillar. It’s a great way for children to become familiar with 

books and promote reading as an enjoyable activity 

 

 Share some nursery rhymes such as Hickory Dickory Dock, Humpty Dumpty 

 Counting songs such as ‘There were 10 in the Bed’ are an excellent way for children to practise their counting up to 10.  

 Encourage your child to become more independent by helping them practise to put on their own coats, and shoes  

 Try this website for some fantastic counting games—http://www.topmarks.co.uk/Interactive.aspx?cat=1 

Understanding the World 

As the year changes and the weather cools 

we will be finding out about Autumn. If you 

are out and about and see signs of Autumn 

please bring it in to share with us. Our Role 

Play Area is led 

by the children 

so we will asking 

STORY ROOM  

Children are still very enthusiastic about using our sto-

ry room. Parents still come in and share stories with our 

children. If you would like to help see  

Mrs Screaton.   

 

We look forward to saying hello to our new 

Seahorses next week. We know that all our 

‘Big Seahorses’ will help us to settle them in 

and show them what to do! 

 

Physical Development  

Your child will  be doing PE every week. They will be finding their 

own space and finding different ways to move in the spaces. We will  

all be learning to take our socks, shoes and jumpers off and put 

them back on again! 

Mathematics 

We will be counting to 3 and us-

ing a variety of objects to help 

us. We will be looking for groups 

of 3 around the unit. See if 

your child can find any groups 

of 3 at home and when your out 

and about. Take a picture and 

bring it in to show us. 

We would like to welcome Mrs 

Wilkinson to our team. She will 

be working with us every week. 

Please come in and say hello. 

 


